
Policy for St. Mary’s Hospital: 
To assist with our current COVID-19 situation, please make your way to 
the main entrance of the hospital.  If the front door remains locked, call 
the Labor and Delivery Department at 706-389-3300 and notify them of 
your arrival.  Someone will come down to assist you, personally, to your 
room while assuring that your significant other parks and takes care of 
any additional tasks necessary.   

Current hospital policy directly involving Labor and Delivery allows TWO 
visitors throughout the hospitalization.  Visitor number 1 is a 
permanent visitor and is allowed for delivery and after.  They do not 
have to leave when visiting hours are over.  Hospital visiting hours are 
7AM-7PM.  Visitor number 2 is allowed to be there for the delivery and 
must leave 1-2 hours after if the delivery is outside of normal visiting 
hours.  Person number 2 can rotate during visiting hours (not during 
delivery) but the waiting rooms are closed so visitor number 2 must go 
down to the main lobby to switch with the next person.  The new 
baby’s siblings are allowed to visit during 9AM-11AM or 3PM- 5PM. No 
other children are allowed to visit.  The children do not count as the 
second visitor but whoever brings the children, will be considered the 
second visitor at that time.  


